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March 4, 2016 
 
 
TO: Jose Wudka, Chair 
 Riverside Division 
 
FR: Srikanth Krishnamurthy, Vice Chair 
 Executive Committee, Bourns College of Engineering 
 
RE:  Report from the Joint Committee of the Administration and Academic Senate - 
 Preventing and Responding to Sexual Violence and Sexual Assault 
 
 
The BCOE Executive Committee met on Friday, February 26, 2016 and reviewed the Report 
from the Joint Committee of the Administration and Academic Senate - Preventing and 
Responding to Sexual Violence and Sexual Assault.  The Committee was pleased to see that  the 
importance of the interface between Title IX and University of California Administration was 
identified.  It recommends that consistent policies throughout the University of California be 
developed, to help explain the role of Title IX personnel with regard to any investigations.  
Overall, the committee concurs with the findings and recommendations. 

 


